60614 November 4, 1964 Mr. Jacques Weiss 28, Rue Cambaceres Paris VIIIe, France Dear Mr. Weiss: Thank you for your very good letter of October 27 enclosing 37.00 in cash and telling us more about the Trachslers and their good work in behalf of the Urantia Book and its teachings. We agree with you that they should be entitled to wear the Urantia pin. The matter was brought up again at the Executive Committee meeting Monday night and in view of the additional information, the Committee unanimously agreed that we should send a lapel button and a pin to you immediately for presentation to the Trachslers. Please give them our best wishes and our thanks for the fine work they are doing. The package will be sent immediately. Sincerely, Secretary-General Marian Rowley